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Dear Families,

In support of Into Film Festival, we are planning a visit to The Light for year 2 to watch The Super Mario Bros. Movie (Certificate PG) on Monday 18th November 2024. We will be leaving school just after 9.15am and arriving back in time for lunch, so continue to do your normal lunch routine. 

For this trip the price of the cinema ticket is free of charge, we are only asking for a small fee towards the minibus of £1. 

Children will need to bring a drink and a snack.

Please complete the slip below giving permission for your child to participate and return it by Friday 15th November 2024. 

Thank you.	

Miss Williams & Mrs Potter

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I do / do not* give permission for …………………………………………………………… to participate in the visit to The Light on Monday 18th November 2024.

*Delete as appropriate
[bookmark: _GoBack]* I enclose a contribution of £1 / I have paid using Parent-pay.
			
Emergency contact & telephone number on the day: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Parent / guardian’s signature: ……………………………………………………………………….
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